Department of Enérgy

Bonneville Power Administration " E ﬁ E g v E D
Spokane Regional Office

2410 East Hawthorne Road APR 21 2008
Mead, WA 99021
KITTITAS county
CD§

April 18, 2008
In reply referto: TERR/Bell-1

Ms. Kari Braniff, Staff Planner
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: Duke Short Plat, SP-07-167

Dear Ms. Braniff:

The Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) has had the opportunity to review the Duke
Short Plat. A check of our records indicates that this proposal will not impact our
transmission line corridor in that location so BPA has no objections to the approval of this
request.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this application.
Sincerely,

Lesto Olsr—

Lesli Olson
BPA Field Realty Technician



